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Sat 29th 
Apr 

FOOTBALL CANCELLED  

Mon 1st 
May 

BANK HOLIDAY – School Closed 

Thurs 4th 
May  

9am Class 10 Assembly 

Fri 5th 
May 

9am Class 11 Assembly 
 
2pm Coronation Cake Sale & 
Competition 

Mon 8th 
May 

BANK HOLIDAY – School Closed 

Tues 9th 
May – 
Thurs 11th 
May 

Year 4 School Journey  

Fri 12th 
May 

9am Class 12 Assembly 

Newsletter 28th April 2023 
Issue 24 

    

    

    

 ne 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Suzette Walker R.I.P 
 

It was with great sadness that we informed you of Suzette 
Walker’s passing on the 19th April. She had a long 
association with the school as a parent to 3 past pupils, 
Monique, Tashan, Jamelia and to Devonte. Suzette had also 
been a much-loved member of staff for 13 years as a 
midday supervisor, known by many generations of children 
as they passed through the school over the years.   
 

We have set up an In Memoriam collection to provide some 
support to her family at this difficult time. This can be found 
on your ParentPay account. Please hold the family in your 
prayers. 
 

Outside Learning Week 
 

The Year 2 Green Team will be promoting Outside Learning 
Week with all classes across the school next week.  Each 
class will have the opportunity to enjoy at least one lesson 
outdoors (this will be in addition to their outside PE lesson). 
Please see our Instagram page throughout the week for 
updates.  

 
 
Coronation Celebration 
 

Next Friday Class 11 will be starting our Coronation 
celebrations with their class assembly, we are looking 
forward very much to meeting King Charles III and Queen 
Consort Camilla.  At lunchtime all children across the school 
will enjoy a picnic lunch in the Junior playground with a 
Coronation dance display performed by some children from 
Years 4, 5 & 6.  We will then enjoy the traditional cake sale 
and cake competition so start your planning for a great 
creation themed on the Coronation. 
 

Tea Towels 
 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered a Coronation tea 
towel, the response has been magnifincent.  We hope to 
receive them in time for the Coronation. 

 
 

 
 
 

Contact Information 
 

It is vitally important that we have 
correct contact numbers for parents 

and carers along with email addresses.  
If you have changed any of these 

recently or moved address, please 
inform the school office. 

 

 

Corpus Christi Art Exhibition 
 

Calling all artistic parents! On Friday 
16th June, we will be holding an art 
exhibition in the church hall with ex-
parent, parishioner and artist, John 

Bateson-Hill, to showcase adult's and 
children's art.vb If you would be 

interested in having your art 
exhibited, please contact John directly 

at j.r.cornerstone@btinternet.com 
 

 



 
 

 

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

6 99.6 

14 99.6 

5 99.1 

13 99.1 

12 98.8 

7 98.4 

8 98.4 

N 97.7 

11 97.6 

4 97.0 

9 96.6 

10 96.6 

3 95.6 

2 94.4 

1 93.0 

Attendance 
24th April – Friday 28th April 

2023 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 6 & 14   
on their excellent attendance. 

Whole school average: 97% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 21st April 2023 

 
N Zadie Z-M 

1 Lawrence P A 

2 Sophia W 

3 Dina P 

4 Sara E 

5 Sofia R V 

6 James W 

7 Fiadh D 

8 Isabelle P 

9 Matthew C 

10 Lara C 

11 Daniel S 

12 Zac K 

13 Thomas K 

14 Luna D J M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Association 

 

Planned events for the Summer Term 
 

 

 

Friday 5th May – Coronation 
Cake sale and Competition 

 

Start preparing your masterpiece for next 
Friday’s Coronation Cake Competition.   
 

Homemade and shop bought cakes also 
welcome for the cake sale which will start 
at 2pm for the children and parents can 

join us before collection at the end of the 
day. 

 

More information will be available next 
week. 
26th May - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 

10th June - Summer Social 12pm – 4pm 
 

16th June - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 

30th June – Summer Discos after school 
 

14th July – Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trips 
 

The Payment deadline for these trips is 
listed on your Parentpay account 

please ensure that you have paid for 
your trips in full by then.  These trips 

are available to pay on your ParentPay 
account by installments to help spread 

the cost.  If you have any queries, 
please speak to Ms Ruiz. 

 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 
towards educational trips and visitors.  
Please log onto your ParentPay account 
to make the payment before the start 
of the Summer Term if you have not 
already done so. 
 

Years 3 & 4 Legoland Trip 
 

Tuesday 27th June the children in Years 
3 & 4 will be going to Legoland, 
Windsor.   
The item is now available to pay via 
ParentPay.  
 
 
 

 

From Father Matthew:  
Dear parent/carer, I’m writing to ask 
you to Save The Dates of two different 
parish fundraisers we have arranged 
for next term. Firstly, our Summer Fair 

(Saturday 24th June: 11am-3pm) ☀️ 
and secondly Boogie and Balti 
(Saturday 15th July - 5:30pm - 10pm) 

🥂. I’ll be dusting off my wigs for the 
latter and - if you like having a good 
time then - make sure to get a ticket 

(and bring your best moves 💃)! They’ll 

be on sale next term 🎸. 

Catholic Children’s Society 
 

Thank you for returning your boxes, if 
you still have one at home, please 

return it next week so we can make 
our donation to the Catholic 

Children’s Society. 

 

We are working in partnership with 
Corpus Christi Parish to support the local 
food banks in Brixton and West 
Norwood. Donations would be greatly 
appreciated e.g. tinned and packet 
foods, long life milk and other products, 
toiletries, and other personal care 
products. Boxes for your donations will 
be available outside Classes 7 & 8 on 
Friday morning, you are welcome to 
donate items at both drop off and pick 
up times. 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/quiz+night&psig=AOvVaw3qmsAXD530J9InqhJInTgO&ust=1582975835199000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiMhtWS9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2022-2023%20Newsletters/Parish%20Summer%20Fair%20Poster%202023.pdf
https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2022-2023%20Newsletters/Boogie%20and%20Balti%20Brixton%20Poster%20Brixton%202023.pdf

